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2.

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

1.
JANUARY 9, 2024

CLASS OF 2024

ADMIN TEAM UPDATES

WE CONGRATULATE MS. FLYNN IN HER ROLE AS ACTING DEANE-

PORTER PRINCIPAL IN MS. FEENEY’S ABSENCE.  IN THE INTERIM,

MR. MORRONE WILL BE SERVING AS FORRESTDALE DEAN OF

STUDENTS.  WE ARE LUCKY TO HAVE SUCH DEDICATED

ADMINISTRATORS IN THESE ROLES!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rJedpfbEDtyDQVURhtGZD8pQX5MMCc2o/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zBt2CgfenvpN17Oq7X9U_1mu_1A0y_pA/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Y9u5xJgkr2kg62-7mt-4Kgr5TguoOMDZ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fSgWOgtNz8j_1IiVM_Nm7qyiGMhbjp0U/view?usp=sharing


4.

.

Home Basketball Game Spectators - All students are required to be signed in by an adult, after
reviewing the Fan Code of Conduct.  Students may enter the Gym starting at 3:30 PM. 

Students are not permitted to walk or ride bikes home, they must have a ride for safety
reasons.   

Spelling Bee - Parents have been notified by Mrs. Gordon if their child is participating in the
school-wide Spelling Bee.  You are welcome to join us to see your child compete.  The Spelling

Bee will be held tomorrow at 9 AM in the MPR.  You may park in the MPR loop and enter
through the MPR doors, where you will be signed in by a staff member,  Entry will begin at

8:50 AM, please bring your license.  Siblings may attend and should come to school with their
parents and will NOT be marked tardy.  In the event of a delayed opening tomorrow, the Bee
will be held on Jan. 22nd.  No bags allowed (clutch or clear bags only and students may leave

bags in the MPR hall).

Join our Deane Porter and Forrestdale teachers for a night of family fun in the Forrestdale
Gym. There will be crafts, games, even a winter movie! Snacks provided.

6-8 PM Thursday February 8th - Flier here

Many students received Smart Watches over the holiday season. As a reminder, Smart Watches
may not be worn by students during the school day. Please remind your child that they should
be taken off once they arrive to school, placed in their backpack or locker, and should not be

used to communicate during the school day. 

Hoops for Hope Info

3. NOTEWORTHY

1/17 - Spelling Bee

1/19 -Gr. 8 Italian Dinner Fundraiser 

1/22 - Snow Date Spelling Bee

1/24 - Kindergarten Orientation

1/26 - PTO Dance with Your Dude

DAWG DATES TO SAVE

FOR MORE, VISIT THE
VIRTUAL BACKPACK https://www.rumsonschool.org

/rumson/Forrestdale/

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1kDA2z24WD6aSSXJLAlpTLg_OlCHlhk73un-jYHEGAPQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GqlPf-EkRB8BcbNxQroXe52VfEaVxgVf/view?usp=sharing
http://xzhf1yirr_cx9rml31uta/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18F7TYbYlwfZm00cPNBHA2_PNrekm4NTm/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18F7TYbYlwfZm00cPNBHA2_PNrekm4NTm/view?usp=drive_link
http://xzhf1yirr_cx9rml31uta/view?usp=sharing
http://xzhf1yirr_cx9rml31uta/view?usp=sharing
https://www.rumsonschool.org/rumson/Forrestdale/
https://www.rumsonschool.org/rumson/Forrestdale/

